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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

HISTORICAL COMMISSION MEETING 
October 14, 2021  

 
The East Goshen Township Historical Commission held a regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday 
October 14, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  at the Township Building.  Members in attendance are indicated in 
bold:  
Mary Urbine, Chairman 
Ted Roberts, Vice Chairman 
Kelly Bidegary,  
Ed Lendrat,   
Charles Proctor, Esq.  
Dan McCall  
 
Others Present:  Mark Gordon, Township Zoning Officer,  
                                  John Hertzog, Township Supervisor 
             
Call to Order 
Ted called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence 
Ted led the Pledge of Allegiance.  He asked for a moment of silence for our military, and first 
responders. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the September 9, 2021 meeting could not be approved because of a lack of quorum.  
 
 New Business 
It was decided to have the November meeting on Thursday November 18 because of the Veterans 
Day holiday on November 11. 
 
Old Business 
1.  Food Truck and Music Festival -  If this event is delayed to the rain date of October 17, Ted will 
be able to be there to sell the ornaments.  
 
Liaison Report  
BOS – John mentioned that the BOS said okay to the historic sign the Goshen Friends want to install.  
Tell them to get a design and bring it to the BOS for approval. 
 
Any Other Matter 
None 
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Ted moved to adjourn the meeting.  Kelly seconded the motion.  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  The next meeting will be held on Thursday, November 18, 
2021 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 


